Stinson, Judy

Subject: FW: JAVA

From: Bax, Lori

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 5:31 AM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>
Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: JAVA

It has been determined that EFT needs to have JAVA to run. If you use the EFT
application on your state provided computer please send Jim Boschert an email by
May 31%* and he will then have ITSD reinstall JAVA on your state provided
computer.

Thank you.

Soil & Water Conservation Program

We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to
complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.







